
 

Finance Committee Meeting Report 

September 14, 2017 

In Attendance: Roger Nagel, Ryan Patterson, Kevin Leverson, Kent Barwind, 

Halsley Hoff and Diana Simpson. 

 

 

Financial Statement Review 
The August financial statements appear to be in line with expectations and the 

committee recommends approval. 

 

Note: The July financial statements were already reviewed/approved by the 

BFA Board during the last Board meeting. 

 

Review and approve Finance Committee Year-End Report 
The committee recommends approval of the Year-End Report. 

 

New Committee Member Interest 
Several parents in the school community have expressed interest in joining the 

Finance Committee.  Currently it is composed of five members and Article III, 

Section 1 of the By Laws allows for three to seven. Therefore, the committee has 

availability increase membership.  The Committee chair will respond to new 

membership requests by requiring them to attend at least 1 finance meeting 

before consideration for new membership.  


